
Year End Giving and You 

Your charitable contribution can be life 
changing…. prenatal care for a new mother, 
books and computers for a school or meals 
for those who otherwise would go hungry.   

As we approach the end of 2021, are you 
considering your charitable contributions? Or maybe you are already 
looking forward to 2022? Come learn about three opportunities that can be 
tax friendly and make a big impact for all your charitable giving.     

Year End Giving and You 

November 17th 

6:30-7:30PM 

Zoom Link 

https://rotary-
org.zoom.us/j/99751836411?pwd=TzVCczhNSHRLS2dFajhYQ29NVm5YQT09 

 

Meeting ID: 997 5183 6411 

Passcode: 072864 

Please contact: 

PDG Sandy Duckworth, D7610 Endowment Fund Chair, pdg7610@gmail.com 

Laurie Menzel, Major Gifts Officer, The Rotary Foundation, Laurie.Menzel@Rotary.org 
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